
March 12, 1975 

FREEDOM OF INFO TION REQUEST 

Dr. James B. Rhoads 
Archivist of the United States 
The National Archives 
7th & Pennsylvania Ave., N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 	20408 

Dear Dr. Rhoads: 

On behalf of Mr. Paul Hoch and Mr. Harold Weisberg, I am 
requesting the disclosure of the following Warren Commission 
documents: 

1. The executive session transcripts of December 6, 1963, 
and May 19 and June 23, 1964; 

2. Pages 43-68 of the December 6, 1963 executive session 
transcript; 

3. Pages 23-32 of the December 6, 1963 executive session 
transcript; 

4. Pages 63-73 of the January 21, 1964 executive session 
transcript; and 

5. The reporter's notes for the January 22, 1964 executive 
session. 

These requests for disclosure are made under the Freedom of 
Information Act, 5 U.S.C. 5352, as amended by Public Law 93-502, 
88 Stat. 1561. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jim Lesar 


